
Eve River July 16  
 
From: Bob Kissinger [basherbob@outlook.com] 
Sent:  Sat 2016-07-16 @11:36am 
 
Spoke to Gerry Stevens on Saturday morning, 16 July. He had been at the Eve for this past 
week, coming home on Thursday,14th July. 
 
He reported that the fishing was poor to slow. The river is still high and the fish are just zipping 
on though. He also experienced HEAVY rain as well. 
 
cheers 
 
Basher 
 


